
 
From: John Leary <jlearylhtn@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 3:19 PM 
To: Roger Michaud <rmichaud@lakeparkflorida.gov>; Richard Reade <rreade@lakeparkflorida.gov>; 
thibodeau@pbso.org 
Cc: Donna Hernandez <DMHLHTN@gmail.com>; Trish Ray <trishrlhtn@gmail.com>; Gary Rippberger 
<RippbergerLHTN@gmail.com>; Mike Burdick <BurnickM@gmail.com> 
Subject: Temporary overnight at park 
 
Gentlemen. 
 
We will be signing a contract with Saffold Paving to repair our parking lot. Saffold will need one 
day to perform the repairs and another day will be needed to allow for the paving to cure.  
 
We will need to relocate resident vehicles for several nights during the work. Some of our 
vehicles will be able to park in the lot of 401 Lake Shore Drive, but it only has limited excess 
parking. Would it be possible to utilize the parking lot at the park adjacent to our property for 
overnight parking? We're also willing to hire a police detail during those overnight hours. 
 
Also would it be possible to temporarily ban parking in the public parking spaces across the 
street from our entrance. This would allow for equipment to make the swing into our property.  
Your consideration is greatly appreciated. 
 
John 
on Behalf of Lake Harbour Towers North Condo Association 
 
--  
John Leary 
501 Lake Shore Drive #406 
Lake Park, FL 33403 
Cell: 508-726-3437 
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